UWRF-Faculty Compensation Committee Minutes

Date:
September 2, 2011

Place:
Cooklock Room – Library

Attending:
Joe O’Kroy (Chair), Pam Weller, Sharyl Samargia, Bill Anderson, Donna Robole, Brenda Boetel, Hossein Eftekari, Hamid Tabesh, Wes Chapin (guest)

Meeting was called to order at 1:05

Minutes from August 25 were reviewed.  Motion to accept minutes was made by Hossein Eftekari and seconded by Pam Weller.  Passed unanimously

Discussion of the actual process taken in the 2010-2011 award allotments.   Discussion revolved around the determination of CIP codes used for the compression policy.   CIP code determination was not done uniformly by all colleges and some faculty did not have input the determination of the CIP code used for their assessment.  

Discussion regarding the proposed changes to the compression policy.   Discussion revolved around the need for a “years of service” component in the compression policy.  A recommendation regarding how to distribute funds this year needs to be forwarded to faculty senate by September 23, 2011.  

A motion to adjourn at 2:10 was made by Brenda Boetel, seconded by Pam Weller.  Passed unanimously
